Minutes 1135 Town of Blacksburg
Regular Town Council Meeting April 8,2014

Present at the meeting was Mayor David Hogue, Councilman Mike Patterson, Councilman
Joe Ross, Councilman Janie Wilson, and Councilman Darren Janesky.

Media was represented by Joe Hughes of the Gaffney Ledger.
Mayor David Hogue gave the invocation.

Mayor Hogue recommended the minutes of 1133 be approved as written. Councilman
Janesky made the motion, Councilman Patterson seconded. All were in favor.

Mayor Hogue recommended the minutes of 1134 be approved as written. Councilman Ross
made the motion, Councilman Patterson seconded. All were in favor.

Councilman Patterson made a motion to approve the bills as distributed. Councilman
Wilson seconded. All were in favor.

Mr. Dennis Stroupe shared his concerns about cutting the BVFD budget, while keeping
outside contractors. Mayor Hogue addressed his concerns and assured him that if an
emergency arose that council would review the budget cuts and make amendments as
needed.

The Mayor read a proclamation and stating that the elections be held on August 12, 2014 to
fill the seats for District 1, District 2, and Mayor. Filing will be open May 30, 2014 at noon
and closed on June 13, 2014 at noon. Councilman Patterson made the motion, Councilman
Ross seconded. All were in favor.

Councilman Ross recommended Harold Putman for the Zoning Board. Councilman
Patterson made the motion, Councilman Wilson seconded. All were in favor.

Mr. Barry Agnew of Adeptus Architecture gave an update on the plans for the Museum.
Explaining plan changes to comply with SCDOT on the entering and exiting the lot.

Mayor Hogue made the motion to go into executive session to get legal advice from Lawyer
Larry Flynn. Councilman Ross made the motion, Councilman Patterson seconded. All were

in favor.

Mayor Hogue made the motion to return to regular session. Councilman Patterson made the
motion, Councilman Ross seconded all were in favor.

Lawyer Flynn gave information on the best way to fund the museum building project.



With no further business, Mayor Hogue asked for a motion to adjourn. Councilman
Patterson made the motion, Councilman Ross seconded. All were in favor.

Adjournment at 8:30pm

Respectfully Submitted

Debby Mullinax
Clerk

Approval

Mayor of Blacksburg



